
PRIVATE PRAYER 
 

 

 

We are delighted that the Sanctuary at Amersham 

Free Church will now be open for Private Prayer. 

 

We plan to open the church for this purpose three 

times during the week; 

 

Tuesdays 12noon -1.00pm 

 

Thursdays 3.00pm-4.00pm 

 

Sundays 5.00pm-6.00pm 

 

We hope to hold the first opening on Thursday 18th June 2020. 

 

Just a few points of information: 

 

 

• Please enter through the Woodside Road entrance (front doors) and 

leave through the Car Park doors (rear entrance). 

• Please use the hand sanitizers as you enter and as you exit the 

Sanctuary. 

• We have made the central and side aisles wider with only every other 

row of chairs available – please be directed by the steward to sit either 

end of the row.  This means at present the church can safely seat 

between 30-40 people. 

• You are invited to come and go whenever you like through the hour 

as this is not a led service but private prayer. 

• You may wish to bring your own bible, prayer book, hymn book – for 

personal devotion – as none will be provided.  Church bibles, hymns 

books, service sheets have been removed. 

• Throughout the hour, from time to time, quiet music will be played 

between the periods of silence. 



• The government has advised people to consider wearing face 

coverings in enclosed spaces. 

• There will be just one toilet facility available, located in the rear 

vestibule by the back door. 

• Please don’t linger in the church building on your way out. 

• When we are open there will a steward, elder and minister on duty. 

 

 

 

 


